UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting December 18, 1972 Conference Room, 3:30 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Bingaman, Fink, Goldberg, MacPherson, Maxfield, Muir, Parnall, Reynoso, Romero, Walden, R. Walker, W. Walker.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following matters:

- 1. Minutes of the meeting of December 8, 1972, were approved.
- 2. The faculty voted unanimously to deny the petition for readmission from Alan Ferguson.
- 3. The petition from Ms. Teresa Terrazas (Marquez) was referred to the Readmissions Committee.
- 4. Mr. Geer reported on applications received to date.
- 5. There was continued discussion on the suggested policy on Tenure, Promotion and Reappointment. Changes voted upon will be noted at the time of final adoption.
- 6. The next faculty meeting will be January 15, 1973.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary